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Scientific Consultant Services Inc., has completed the GPS survey of the archaeological features 

that are located between 17th and 18th Makuu and Paradise.  This will make it easy to identify 

the area in the future.  The report is in your Board Packet for review.   

The street number signs should be ready in the next few weeks.   

Hokori Construction has started the paving project for 18th Ave. between Makuu and Paradise.  

The project should be completed within 30 consecutive business days, weather permitting. 

The office has started processing the ballots for the upcoming election and will be ready for 

mailing before the end of the month. 

Equipment:  All equipment is running fine at this time. The road crew continues to do daily 

maintenance on all equipment.  

Mowing:  The road crew mowed 90 miles of roadway easement with the sidearm mower and 

80 miles with the deck mower. 

Grading:  Widened, dropped 1 ½” base course and compacted 6 miles of roadway. 

Hot Mix:  filled holes with hot mix on all main roads and mailboxes. 

Weedwacking: Corners of all main roads and mailboxes. 

Rubbish Pickup:  .91 tons of mixed rubbish. 

Dead Animals:  Removed 4 pigs, 1 cat 

Abandoned Vehicles: 9 vehicles removed 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 88 months 

 


